
 
Every year we ask for donations of goods that we 
can give out to people that attend our community 
Christmas lunch. Originally, we would split them 
up into boxes and give the boxes out but not 
everyone requires the same foods. In recent years 
we have set up the goods and food in a ‘shop’ 
layout and let the guests take a carrier bag and 
help themselves to whatever they need. This has 
been very successful allowing people to take 
exactly what they require. This year we know 
there is going to be an even bigger need to help 
our guests so we are asking for the following 
donations to stock our Christmas Lunch Shop! 

Dried and tinned foods such as pasta, rice, tinned 
meat or fish, beans and soups 

Christmas goodies – cakes, mince pies, biscuits, 
chocolates  

Personal hygiene goods such as shower gel, tooth 
paste, antiperspirant, feminine hygiene products 

Washing up liquid, washing powder and cleaning 
products 

Dog and cat food 

Any other long-life products you may think would 
be useful to people that maybe struggling 

Anything you give is gratefully received and will 
be given out to those most in need in our local 
community – Thank You  

Contact Tel: 07714 246593 

 

 

 

 

The Community Christmas Lunch held 
each year at St Marys Church Aylesbury 

on 25th December 

www.freechristmasdinner.com 
 

 

The Christmas Lunch Shop 
 


